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July 25, 2024 
 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: CHANGES TO HBT WEBSITE 
 
The Healthcare Benefit Trust (HBT) is pleased to announce the recent changes to our website at www.hbt.ca.  
 
In our ongoing efforts to refine our online presence, we have made initial modifications to our website for 
improved overall user experience. 
 
Here are some key changes you can expect to see on our website: 

• Updated Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) page 
• Restructured Forms page 
• Updated Contact Information page 

 
We are planning additional improvements to our website and look forward to implementing them soon. If 
you have any suggestions or requests, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please forward this document to all departments within your organization that may require and rely on this 
information. 
 
Questions 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the HBT Benefits Team at BenefitsTeam@hbt.ca or 604-736-2087; 
Toll-free at 1-888-736-2087 
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